
 
May 2, 2024 

 

 

Dear Friends, 

 

I am pleased to extend warm greetings to all those gathered for Hofstra’ 28th 

Annual Gala. Congratulations to tonight’s honoree David S. Mack, alumni from the 

class of 1967. Thank you for all your hard work and dedication both in the Hofstra 

community and in New York. 

 

Hofstra University, founded nearly 90 years ago, facilitates an environment 

that cultivates critical thinking, creativity, new ideas, and collaboration. This university 

stimulates a passion for learning and a commitment to helping their students thrive 

and succeed to become leaders in their communities. A good education is critical for 

future success, and such an education should be accessible to all. I commend 

President Poser and the staff, board members, trustees, and supporters of the 

University for their commitment to educating the leaders of tomorrow. 

 

Please accept my best wishes for a wonderful event and many more years of 

continued success. 

 

 

     Sincerely, 

 

 

     Kirsten Gillibrand 

     United States Senator 


